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C&O Canal park rangers investigate graffiti in the 
Paw Paw Tunnel 
Monetary reward offered for information 

 
National park rangers are seeking information about painted  
graffiti found in the Paw Paw tunnel along the C&O Canal 

 
Allegany County, Md.— Chesapeake and Ohio Canal National Historical Park is investigating 
painted graffiti found in the Paw Paw Tunnel. A $250 reward is being offered for information 
leading to the arrest and conviction of the person or persons involved.   

Law enforcement park rangers believe the graffiti was painted on or about March 21, 2019. 
Whenever graffiti is found, the National Park Service works to remove it as expeditiously as 
possible while ensuring the removal process won’t damage historic structures or materials. 

Anyone with information regarding this crime should contact the National Park Service 
Investigative Service Branch. People can submit a tip by calling  Call the ISB Tip Line at 
888-653-0009; online at ​www.nps.gov/isb​; by email ​nps_isb@nps.gov​; via Facebook message 
@InvestigativeServicesNPS or on Twitter @ SpecialAgentNPS. The identity of a person providing a 
tip is confidential and protected, by law, from public disclosure.   

The Paw Paw Tunnel is one of the most significant engineering features along the C&O Canal. The 
3,119 foot tunnel through loose shale rock took 14 years to build, and was built to bypass 
constructing six miles of canal along the Paw Paw Bends of the Potomac River. The tunnel opened 
in October 1850. 
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